
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 13, 2020 
  
  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians of Fourth Grade Students, 
 
As fourth graders conclude their introductions to band instruments as part of their general 
music classes, we again invite you and your child to participate in a virtual family meeting 
about joining the elementary string and band program. 

 
Monday, October 19, 2020 

7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zfYU3zM22Lk 

 
The meeting will include an overview of the program and instrument rental information. 
Instrumental music faculty will be available in virtual breakout sessions for any consultation 
needs. 
 
As you find you or your child have questions, please share those with us ahead of the 
meeting, by using the following form.  
 

https://tinyurl.com/y2y5grlx 
 
We remain committed to providing all students meaningful, inclusive, and successful 
pathways to experiencing the Arts in ASD. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
The Elementary Instrumental Band Team 
 
Mr. Kevin Longwill Mr. Luis Aguilar 
kevinlongwill@abington.k12.pa.us luisaguilar@abington.k12.pa.us 
 
Mr. Ray Haertsch Mr. Seth Shirk  
rayhaertsch@abington.k12.pa.us sethshirk@abington.k12.pa.us 
 
Mr. Tim Myers Mr. John Williams 
timothymyers@abington.k12.pa.us  johnwilliams@abington.k12.pa.us 
 

Matt Harris,  
Supervisor of Fine Arts 

matthewharris@abington.k12.pa.us 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zfYU3zM22Lk
https://tinyurl.com/y2y5grlx
mailto:kevinlongwill@abington.k12.pa.us
mailto:luisaguilar@abington.k12.pa.us
mailto:rayhaertsch@abington.k12.pa.us
mailto:sethshirk@abington.k12.pa.us
mailto:timothymyers@abington.k12.pa.us
mailto:rayhaertsch@abington.k12.pa.us
mailto:matthewharris@abington.k12.pa.us

